
 

Public Notice
21 January 2021

Street trading fees

Schedule 4 of the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982

Paragraph 9 states

A district council may: 

•	 charge such fees as they consider reasonable for the grant or renewal of a street trading licence or a 
street trading consent.

•	 determine different fees for different types of licence or consent and, in particular, but without 
prejudice to the generality of this sub-paragraph, may determine fees differing according—

(a)	 to the duration of the licence or consent;

(b)	 to the street in which it authorises trading; and

(c)	 to the descriptions of articles in which the holder is authorised to trade.

•	 determine that fees may be paid by instalments.

•	 recover from a licence-holder such reasonable charges as they may determine for the collection of 
refuse, the cleansing of streets and other services rendered by them to him in his capacity as licence-
holder.

Canterbury City Council intends, in accordance with the provisions of the Local Government 
(Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982, to vary the existing table of fees for the street trading pitches with 
effect from 01 April 2020 as follows:

New/renewal application for the grant of a permanent street traders licence £103

Application for the grant of application to vary/ amend a current street traders licence £51.50

The issue of a new, amended, lost etc plate £25.75

The issue of a new, amended, lost etc badge (cost per badge) £10.30

Completion of the application form by a council officer £25.75

Advice given by a council officer for matters covered in the application form or policy £10.30

Application for the administration process of the grant of a temporary  
street trading licence

£10.30

Pitches 1* – 6*, 8*, 11, 14, 16 £25.75 per day

Pitch 7* £103 per day

Pitches 9, 10, 12, 13, 17, 19, 21, 22, 23, 24, 25, 27, 30 – 33, 36, 38 £15.45 per day

*These pitches are not available due to markets on Wednesdays and Fridays and during the month of 
December

A copy of this notice has been deposited at the offices of the council at Military Road, Canterbury and may 
be inspected free of charge during the hours of 09:00 and 16:00 Mondays to Fridays inclusive.

Any objections to the proposed variation to the table of fees should be made in writing or by e-mail to the 
undersigned at the address below by no later than 28 days from the date of this notice.

Anton Walden 
Licensing Officer

anton.walden@canterbury.gov.uk

Canterbury City Council, Military Road, Canterbury CT1 1YW


